
Prescribed burn on West Shore
U.S.  Forest  Service  fuels  management  crews  will  begin
prescribed fire operations on the West Shore of Lake Tahoe

in the Meeks Bay Canyon area beginning Jan. 12 and continuing
throughout the next two weeks as weather and staffing allow.

Residents  and  travelers  can  expect  to  see  smoke  from
prescribed  fire  project  areas.

Other fire protection agencies, state and local, may also be
conducting prescribed fire operations during this period.
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